## MEDINA TOWNSHIP BOARD OF ZONING COMMISSIONERS REGULAR MEETING December 15, 2020

Chairperson Alliss Strogin called the regular meeting of the Medina Township Board of Zoning Commissioners to order at 7:04 p.m. Permanent Board members Kuharik, Traves, Teeuwen, and Strogin were in attendance. Mr. Apana was absent. Alternate member Mr. Richard Marco Sr. sat in for a full Board. Alternate member Ms. Angel Abshire was also present.

Chair Strogin stated for the record that the Zoning Commission was a recommending board only, and that all site plans before the Commission this evening would need to obtain final approval from the Board of Trustees. The next meeting of the Trustees will take place on December 23, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. The applicants do not need to be present. A letter would be sent to each applicant regarding the final decision of the Trustees.

## SITE PLANS

## GN Hearing Care Corporation dba Beltone-4975 Foote Rd. Suite #350

Mr. Tony Cerny from Architectural Design Studios was present to represent GN Hearing Care Corporation dba Beltone. Mr. Cerny stated they were just finishing up the last suite in the Western Reserve Building. The nature of the business is hearing aids. No signage is being requested at this time.

Ms. Teeuwen made a motion to approve the change of use for GN Hearing Care Corporation dba Beltone to be located at 4975 Foote Rd. Suite #350 as presented. It was seconded by Mr. Traves.

ROLL CALL- Teeuwen-yes, Traves-yes, Marco Sr.-yes, Kuharik-yes, Strogin-yes.

Having no further business before the Board, the meeting was officially adjourned at 7:15 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Kim Ferencz, Zoning Secretary